
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE THE ANIMAL SERVICES COMMITTEE  

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2024 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Animal 
Services Committee on Wednesday, November 27, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. 
has been cancelled. 

DATED this 4th day of November, 2024. 

/s/ Jessica Torrejon     
Jessica Torrejon, Animal Services Coordinator




